MINUTES OF THE MEETING
SEPTEMBER 11, 2023
FAIRMONT AGING SERVICES COMMITTEE

Board members present: President Anna Yates, Secretary Marilyn Rehm, Jerry

Johnson. Absent is Vice President Mary Seggerman and Delila Snodgrass. Our
director, Shandra Reinsch is also present.

President Anna Yates called the meeting to order at 5:28pm. There were no

visitors present and no one asked for an open forum. The open meeting rules are
posted in the meeting room.

After reviewing the minutes, Anna made a motion to accept the Minutes as read.
Jerry seconded the motion. All voted to pass the motion.

Shandra reported that Aramark will still be the same price whether they come
every week or every other week. So we will let them come every week. The NO
SOLICITORS sign is out front. Shandra replaced the old coffee pot.

Shandra and the representative from Cashway are having communication

problems. Hopefully, they both can get on the same page so Shandra isn’t
spending all of her time shopping.

President Anna made a motion to accept the Treasurers Report. Secretary Marilyn
seconded it. All voted Aye to accept the Treasures Report as read. Shandra said

that the Fillmore County Foundation meeting is tomorrow, and we would find out
if we qualified for the grant.




The City of Fairmont Board wanted Shandra to perfect the wording for the ad for

part-time help. Such as 18 years or older & 20 hours a week and then they will
get it advertised.

The upcoming events for the Senior Center are the blood pressure clinic. It seems

to be bringing in more people. Pieper Nieman will be the first Fillmore County Art
Show.

We have been asked to get our meals advertised in more papers. We could also
try churches. Are we going to advertise Harvest Meals?

President Anna adjourned the meeting at 5:47 pm.




